
 
 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, Maryland 21046 

USA 

 

Subject: Declaration of Changing ID, FCC ID: PXT-20205EG91NA 

Date: April 30, 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

We, MobileHelp, LLC, would like to proceed a change ID project. 

Original application information: 

Company name: Quectel Wireless Solutions Company Limited 

FCC ID: XMR201807EG91NA  

Product name: LTE Module 

Model name: EG91-NA 

Original issued date: 07/24/2018 

 

We would like to market the above referenced product under our FCC ID: 

PXT-20205EG91NA, part no. is EG91-NA and product name is LTE Module. 

All other hardware and software is identical with original granted. 

This application has been authorized by Quectel Wireless Solutions Company 

Limited. 

We would like to declare that FCC ID: PXT-20205EG91NA is electrically identical 

and the only changed is the label on the device. The original test results continue 

to be representative of and applicable to the changed equipment.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

------------------------------------------------------ 

Robert Flippo / CEO 

MobileHelp, LLC 

 


